Weekly Newsletter - 01/12/23

Dear Parents and Carers,
Thank you so very much to all the families and staff that made last
night’s winter market so very special. Even the weather played
along and it was just wonderful to chat to so many parents last
night. We really pride ourselves in the strong relationships we have
with parents and our wider community. Thank you for supporting us
with such enthusiasm. It was lovely to see some ex-pupils coming
along. | think that secretly they would love to be back at Star. Ms
Marshall deserves an extra mention for all her efforts with our
school choirs.

You will receive a separate parentmail informing you of some
disruption to drop off and collection of children from next
week. This is because phase 1 of improving the field facilities is
about to begin and we will not have access for Year 2 and 3
children via the field area. There will also be new collection points
for Year 2, 3, and 4 at the end of the day. Please remember that we
stagger the end of the day slightly to avoid having to collect children
at the same time. EYFS and KS1 and Year 3 children are dismissed
at 2pm (unless they are in rainbow club) and Year 4, 5 and 6
children at 2:10pm. All rainbow club children are dismissed at 3pm
(Monday - Thursday). School closes at 2pm for all children on a
Friday.

| am sure that all of our community have noticed that many people
are feeling more stressed and anxious than ever. Star has a good
reputation for helping parents to resolve any concerns and worries
they may have and working with parents to resolve any issues.
However, we have noticed that a very small amount of parents are
behaving in an unacceptable manner towards staff members. | do
want to make it clear that | have high expectations from staff and
parents and will not tolerate any abuse and aggression towards
staff in the school. Please respect all members of our community or
you may face being banned from the premises.

As it is the first of December, we were very excited to see a very
small flurry of snow earlier today. Please label all coats, hats and
scarfs coming into school.

| am so proud of the children who have come to school every day
this term. Please keep this up and | can't wait to hand out the
bronze 100% badges in a few weeks time!

Ms Von

Nurturing &
growing togetier

Year 4 Docklonds Muceum
Children in Year 4 vicited The Musceum of London
Docklonds thic week. This museum bringe the history

of the docke and the River Thameg to (ife.

The galleries chart how the area was fransformed into

the Docklands we know today.

The children were in awe of the changee that have
occurred over the past 200 years and this vicit
enhanced their learning experience of the Industrial

Revolvtion and our local area.

Dance Mat Lompetition

(act week 8 children from year 3 and 4 went to
Southern Road Primary Sehool to take ,bar]‘ n a
Dance Mat Competition. They were all cplit into
different teame to dance away and collecting points
along the way. Well done to Da//y, MNoah and Kajus

who were medalict. One gold, one silver and one

bronze respect fve/y.

Year 3 Britich Museum:

[he Year 3¢ visited the Britich Musevim to explore
amazing artifacte and learn more about the Ancient
Egyptians. A fun time was had by all!

Pupils enjoyed looking at the beautifully decorated

carcophagqus, unravelling cluee using hieroglyphe and
learning abouvt different events in that time ,berioc/.

The Rosetta Stone’s
journey

Pupil Leader Reflection

Yecterday caw the return of Stare
Winter Market and it was the bect
one yef./ What a wonderful event fo
bring the whole community together.

Sofia 6P

Dates for Your Diary

04/12/23 - Year 4 Chrictmas Charity event
06/ 72/ 23 - Year 3 Chrictmas Carol concert
02/12/23 - Year 1 Christmas Celebrations
08/12/23 - Year 2 Christmas Celebrations
12/12/23 - Reception Chrictmac Celebratione
73/ 72/23 - /\/akrery Chrictmage Celebratione
18/12/23 - Class Parties

75’/ 72/23 - Year 5 Q’ngiug in the Cammum’ty
19/12/23 - Year 6 Singing in the Commounity
19/12/23 - Sehoo clocing early at 12:00

20/12/23 to 03/01/2¢ - School closed for the Winter Break
0‘//07/2‘/ - Ctart of the g,br/ug [erm

Attendance at Star

Did You come to cchoof everyda.g_thig week?
Which clasces achieved the highect aftendance?
Who will get the attendance cup?

Reception
RB - §85.4%
" RP- 98.2%
RU - 93.2%
Year 1 Year 2
18 - 81.3% 2P - 90.0%
1R - 93.0% o 28-91.9%
o 18- 95.2% 21/ - 81.3%
Year 3 Year ¢
36 - 92.0% 4H - 96.0%
o 3(-92.72% 4 - 96.9%
3R - 85.6% 4 - 91.8%
Year 5 Vear 6
SN - 96.2% 6H - 91.1%
7 5R-12.7% 6P - 91.9%
SRK - 82.6% 2 6R- 99.3%

Whole schoof attendance - 92.4%

This
ﬁ? Happy Leaf
is awarded to

¥

This half term we are celebrating
pupile who have chown good N
examples of Independence.

The winners in thic weeks ascembly were.....

Nursery Reception
AM - Sophie RU - Yousif
PM - Zoki RP - Wade
LB - ]em‘ma.
Year 1 Year 2
18 - Sofia 2P - Yagin
1R - Lily 28 - Antonina
18 - Teddy 2l/ - Yaqub
Year 3 Year ¢
36 - Aleen 4YH - Pafoela
3( ~Jacmine 9( - Danny
3R - Gabriele 4C - Theo
Year S Year 6
5P - Tacnia 6H - Sami
SPK - Marni 6R - Jumana.
5MN- Mohammed 6P- Tyler

Class teachers celect one pupil per week to have a
golden lvnch with the Headteacher or Deputiec. This is
awarded to those that chow the most progress or
make the most effort in their /earm‘ng./

Year 1 Year 2
18 - Damitru 2l/ - Muhibur
18 - Liyana 28 - Amiyah
1P- Annie 2P - Eecha
Year 3 Year 4
3P - Hana 4H - Hudscon
36 - Sarlene 4< - Moah
3( - /Mari/yh 4( - Aleena
Year 5 Year 6
SR - /Marjfa. 6H - Matildah
sRK - Million 6R - Murilo
5MN- Vietoria 6P- Vy

Houge points
[eachers, lunch staff, cupport ctaff, cchool leaders and
our office feam have been awarding houvse tokense all
week. Pupilc  have received tokene if they have
demonstrated childrens rights, chown good leaderchip
ckille and have excellent learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning houce....results below!

WINNInG
HouS€e

MohneT




